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Local Government in Scotland Act 2003 and The Local Authority Accounts (Scotland)  
Regulations 2014. 
 
6. In accordance with the 2014 regulations, I have ensured that the financial statements give a  
true and fair view of the financial position of the Argyll and Bute Integration Joint Board at 31  
March 2022 and the transactions for 2021/22.  
 
Accounting Policies & Estimates 
 

7. All significant accounting policies applied are as shown in the notes to the financial statements. 
The accounting policies are determined by the 2021/22 accounting code where applicable. Where 
the code does not specifically apply I have used judgement in developing and applying an 



Remuneration Report 

 
14. The Remuneration Report has been prepared in accordance with the Local Authority  
Accounts (Scotland) Amendment Regulations 2014, and all required information of which I am 
aware has been provided to you. 
 
Management Commentary 
 

15. I confirm that the Management Commentary has been prepared in accordance with the 
statutory guidance and the information is consistent with the financial statements.  
Corporate Governance 
 
16. I confirm that the Argyll and Bute Integration Joint Board has undertaken a review of the 
system of internal control during 2021/22 to establish the extent to which it complies with proper 
practices set out in the Delivering Good Governance in Local Government: Framework 2016. I 
have disclosed to you all deficiencies in internal control identified from this review or of which I am 
otherwise aware. 
 
17. I confirm that the Annual Governance Statement has been prepared in accordance with the  
Delivering Good Governance in Local Government: Framework 2016 and the information is 
consistent with the financial statements. There have been no changes in the corporate governance 
arrangements or issues identified, since 31 March 2022, which require to be reflected. 
 
Events Subsequent to the Date of the Balance Sheet 
 

18. All events subsequent to 31 March 2022 for which the 2021/22 accounting code requires 
adjustment or disclosure have been adjusted or disclosed.  
 
This letter was presented to and agreed by the Audit and Risk Committee on 9 November 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
James Gow 
Head of Finance and Transformation 
 
 


